< Government of South Australia
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Doc No: C2008

19 February 2007

Mr John Kouzaba
Manager Network Services
APA Group

PO Box 171

Findon SA 5023

Dear John,

PIPELINE LICENCE (PL) 6 - Extension of Time for Submission of Fitness for
Purpose (FFP) Report

| refer to your email sent 19 February 2008 requesting an extension of time to lodge
the FFP Report for PL 8 (currently due 28 February 2008). It is understood that this
extension is sought due to the increase in workload associated with the recent name
and structural changes within your organisation, as well as the current focus on the
compilation of annual reports for all pipelines operated by APT O&M Services Pty
Lid.

Pursuant to Section 134 of the Pefroleum Act 2000, | hereby grant an extension of
the date by which the above-mentioned FFP Report be lodged to 30 April 2008.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter please contact Michael Malavazos
on {08) 8463 3245 or malavazos.michael@saugov.sa.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

BARRY GOLDSTEIN

Director, Petroleum and Geothermal

Minerals and Energy Resources

Delegate of the Minister for Mineral Resources Development
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